FRMA families,

Please be aware of these important announcements this week.

Second Quarter Report Cards

Report cards for the second quarter have been mailed to families and should arrive at homes
soon. You can also check your child’s report card through the Infinite Campus portal.

Parent University
If you would still like to register for this event, please contact the Parent Liaison, Leslie

Hernandez at: (630) 299-7177 or |hernandez@d131.org or any question about this conference,
contact Mariza Martinez at: mmartinez02@d131.org

Coffee with the Principal
Our next Coffee with the Principal is rescheduled to Thursday, February 8th from 10:00 a.m.-

11:00 a.m. If you have any questions, please contact Leslie Hernandez, Parent Liaison at: (630)
299-7177 or: Ihernandez@d131.org

Thank you for your continued support of our school.
Have a wonderful week,

Brian Valek

Principal

Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy
bvalek@d131.org
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